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Peasmarsh Place Newsletter 

!Don’t forget to follow us on Instagram for regular photo updates!  
Our account is peasmarshplace 

 

Visiting 

Visiting has continued 
safely here at Peasmarsh 
Place. Please contact the 
office to have your visit 
booked in. Visitors are 
still required to take a 
lateral flow test before 
each visit commences. 

For more information 
please follow the link 
below 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/
publications/arrangements-for-
visiting-out-of-the-care-
home/visits-out-of-care-homes 

Activities 

We were kindly donated some 
flowers which the residents 
enjoyed arranging in vases to have 
around the home. 
 
 

The residents had the 
opportunity to test drive an 
electric wheelchair which 
could enable them to 
access the grounds safely. 

 
 

Hoopla was a popular activity choice 
this month. A great way to exercise 
from the comfort of a chair 

 

EMPLOYEE 

OF THE 

MONTH 

Congratulations 
to Minya who 
has been voted 
our Employee of 
the month for 
August 2021 

Minya received a 
certificate and a 
token of our 
appreciation. 

Well done!  

Minya Joined the 
team as a Bank Care 
Assistant in July of 
this year 

 

 

Gloria Valencia-Ruiz has joined us here at Peasmarsh 
Place as the interim manager. Gloria has met with 

residents and introduced herself and looks forward to 
meeting all relatives over the coming weeks. 

 
 
The Gardens are still full of 
colour and the bee’s have 
been busy enjoying the 
flowers 
 
 
 
 

We hope that you all remain safe and well. 
 

From all at Peasmarsh Place. 

 


